

REG/089008917/1jw

06 September 2013

Aston Triangle Birmingham B4 7ET United Kingdom

Tel +44 (0)121 204 3000

www.aston.ac.uk

Mr A Ivanenko 25,11A Rogacheva BERDSK 633009 RUSSIA

Dear Mr Ivanenko

The Pro-Vice-Chancellor for Research has approved on behalf of the Senate, on 5th September 2013, that you be awarded the degree of Doctor of Philosophy. I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your success.

The electronic copy of your thesis will be included in AURA, Aston's open access research repository from where it can be accessed by other researchers and also in Ethos, the British Library Theses online service. The bound print copy will be stored by the Library.

I can confirm that you are eligible to be admitted to your degree at a graduation ceremony due to take place at Birmingham Town Hall on Tuesday 15th April 2014. Information about how to register to attend that event, via MAP, will be provided to you by email closer to the time.

However, if you have any queries regarding graduation ceremonies please contact Jean Hasson, Events Officer, Marketing & Communications extension 4551 or by E-mail (address:- J.Hasson@aston.ac.uk).

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Hobday

Assistant Registrar - Student Records

REGISTRY

In case of query please contact: Tel: +44 (0) 0121 204 4687

Fax: +44 (0) 0121 204 3696

Email: j.d.woodhouse@aston.ac.uk

cc. Professor SK Turitsyn (EEAP)